Please consider this note a request that the committee chosen to generate a new Oregon State Song be a very diverse group.
Especially in this time of attention to equity issues, it is important to include people of Native American descent, Blacks, and people
with Asian American ancestors. Surely the majority of Oregonians do wish to acknowledge the value of people of color to the
richness of our culture and appreciation of Northwest Nature. Let them help create or improve our anthem!



